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Dear Ms Hobson

Thank you for your letter of 12 August 2020 regarding the proposed development of the World Surf League
Surf Ranch in Coolum. I have been requested to reply to you on behalf of the Premier and Minister for Trade.

As the issue you have raised falls within the responsibility of the Honourable Kate Jones MP, Minister for
State Development, Tourism and Innovation, your letter has been forwarded to her office for consideration and
direct response to you on behalf of the Palaszczuk Government.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier.

Yours sincerely

Office of the Premier

From: OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 12 August 2020 4:19 AM

To: The Premier <The.Premier@premiers.gld.gov.au>

Subject: Residential/mixed use development and wave pool proposal at Coolum West Sunshine Coast
Importance: High

Dear Premier, please find attached a letter outlining our concerns in relation to the proposed
residential/mixed use and wave pool development at Coolum West, Sunshine Coast.

We have also attached a submission containing more detail, prepared for our meeting with Minister
Jones.

We appreciate your schedule and time constraints given the Covid-19 pandemic and the impending state
election, but fervently and urgently request that you give attention to our grave concerns and also grant
us a meeting with you in relation to this proposed project.

Yours sincerely

Melva Hobson

President

Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents (OSCAR)
on behalf of the Community 6.

e Coolum Residents' Association (CRA) - Mr. Ray Barber

e Surfrider Foundation (Sunshine Coast) - Mr. Steve James

e Development Watch - Ms. Lynette Saxton

e Friends of Yaroomba - Mr. Daryl Maudsley

¢ Sunshine Coast Environment Council (SCEC) - Ms. Narelle McCarthy

¢ Organisation of Sunshine Coast Association of Residents (OSCAR) - Ms. Melva Hobson.
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